
 

 
 
 
Sustaining Hope and Well-being: Vision during COVID=19 Pandemic and Dengue 
 
 
A webinar on Sustaining Hope and Well-being: Vision during COVID=19 Pandemic and Dengue was 
organised by NSS unit officers from the department of education and the department of Sanskrit on 
14th August 2020 at 6pm. A total of 200 participants were present. The speakers were Dr 
Chandramouli Bhattacharya (Consultant, Adult Covid team, Peerless hospital, Kolkata) and Dr. 
Dibyendu Raychaudhuri (HIV care medical college, Kolkata).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


